
Good Morning, 

I hope you all had a nice weekend with the beautiful weather! Please see this week's 
schedule here: Sept. 30th Weekly Schedule  

I want to remind everyone that there is information on our district web page regarding 
the November 5th referendum question. It is listed on our homepage with additional 
information under the "District" page. If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to 
me. 

I would like to congratulate our HS Volleyball team for earning 2nd place in our 
tournament over the weekend! The team is ranked #10 in the state and is off to a great 
start! 

Have a great week! 

Sincerely, 

Beau Buchs 

Superintendent 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/jSzJ2HGcej1AkZGqBQ9Qxg%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRo2-X7P0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPUdNanlUTEFRcW9NJm1hbD1mZTNjODU2MGIwNWRhMGQ1OTlkMTUzNDBlYjYyZmZhYzljOGJhNDA5YjNkMjIzZjViZWM0MDFkYzNmYTBjMjBiVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpm7Huy-maI5EmeUhlzY2htaWR0QGJlbG1vbnQuazEyLndpLnVzWAQAAAAB

